


Last year was the first year we had an all-school yearbook and it was a HIT!  
Your kids will love looking through it for years to come. Even though we will 
be light in school activities this year, the plan is to continue this great tradi-
tion. Look for more information on how you can purchase a copy for your 
child soon!  And be sure to send in pictures of your kids (and school friends) 
doing their favorite activities.  

Please email pictures to verdugowoodlandsyearbook@gmail.com and include 
the child’s and teacher’s name.

SURVIVOR Challenge

ANNUAL Gala/Auction

VW Yearbook

The WAVE Annual Gala and Auction was a roaring 
hit this year! The VW Speakeasy welcomed over 
150 parents, teachers and administrators dressed 
in their 1920s best and we had the time of our 
lives. Thanks to our amazing committee for all the 
hard work. They are hard at work on our auction 
this year so that we can still manage to fundraise 
for our worthy school programs.

Free Money$

Connect your Ralphs 
cards to our school

Last year, we raised 
over $2333 just by 
having parents like 
you: 

Keeping the VW COMMUNITY Together 
This year school is going to be like no other in our lifetime. The WAVE Foundation has made it our goal to 
create opportunities that will keep our VW Community together during these challenging times.  
Our first opportunity to come together as a community will be at our first VW Virtual Storytelling Night 
on Thursday, 9/24 at 7pm.  We will have Mr. Ouweleen and Mrs. Henschel read to our kids and recom-
mend some of their favorite books . The VW Virtual Storytelling Night will continue every month for the 
rest of the year and we look forward to having you join us!  Look for Zoom information from Mrs. Provost. 
If you have other ideas on how we can bring our VW families together in a safe environment, please 
email wavepresident@gmail.com. 

Gala Committee

Our Survivor Challenge Committee and the entire VW community started 
Survivor activities in February to gear up for the big day on March 13th.  We 
had class rewards for the most funds raised, a tiki mask decoration com-
petition, and many visits by King Voodoo Woodlands. However, due to 
rain and remote learning due to Covid-19, our favorite day of the year was 
cancelled last year.  We are anxiously waiting to return to school and enjoy 
Survivor Challenge once again as soon as it is safe to do so.

Go to:
gusd.net/vw/freemoney 

to sign up for each! 

No more clipping. 
No more sending 
Box Tops to school. 
All you need is your 
phone. Download 
the ALL-NEW Box 
Tops app. to credit 
your school.

Use the ALL-NEW
Box Tops app

Select WAVE as the 
non-profit to get 

proceeds when you  
shop on Amazon -
smile.amazon.com  


